
Leslie Bryant 
 

As a private citizen who lives in New Mexico, I submit this request. Do not continue bringing
hazardous waste through our state for deposit at the WIPP site. I have long been opposed to the use
of our roadways and land for storage of this hazardous material. I don't have facts or figures to
offer. Only my request as a person who calls New Mexico home. I ask that you honor the original
plan to cease shipments in 2024.
Thank you.


